
 

 

 

 

With refugees and migrants regularly making headlines in the media and the internet bustling with 

information on the topic, St Marys has decided to engage in a whole school topic explaining the 

situation of refugees and migrants. Our work will be driven by high quality texts appropriate for each 

age group.  

Children will hear stories of refugee children of the same age and will engage in discussion of 

upbeat, familiar and relevant topics such as why people might leave their home, their new home-

life, hobbies, toys, new school life and future dreams.  

Lesson focuses include building socio-emotional skills and facilitating peer relationships, celebrating 

diversity, understanding new arrivals in the classroom and creating a peaceful environment in the 

classroom. Our aim is to equip children with an understanding of some of the challenges faced by 

children throughout the world. 

If you wish to see any of the texts that we will use, feel free to come and ask at the school office . 

 

 


